
   

 

ARTICLE OF THE MONTH 

 

       

REBELS AUTO CLUB 
NEWSLETTER 

February, 2020 

Proud to be a REBEL! 

January 2021 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
January 12: Executive Board Meeting 
 Online. Thanks to Mark Walker 
January 27: December General Meeting 
 Online Webinar, thanks to Mark Walker  
 

 
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, most activities 
have been canceled through the first months 
of 2021.  

     
  President: Brian Nystrom 
  (402) 817-8925 

  brian.nystrom@yahoo.com  

  

    

   Vice President: Lydell Otley 

   (402) 430-8848     

    mroatsz-28@hotmail.com   

 

  Secretary:  Margaret Otley 
  (402) 786-3246                  
  lo25307@windstream.net 

    

   
  Treasurer: Steve Anderson  
  (402) 423-3729  
  sfanderson@neb.rr.com 

 
   

   
  Event Coordinator: Jim McNeil  
  (402) 890-0294  
  jlmcneilco@gmail.com  

   

   
   
  At Large: Doug Weber 
  (402) 975-5204  
  Doug Does NOT Have Email 

      

   

  At Large: Johnny Nunn  
  (402) 202-0457  
  johnny_nunn@yahoo.com 

      

 

YOUR 2020 REBELS EXECUTIVE BOARD 

Executive Board Meetings are held 
the Second Tuesday of each Month.  
 
Members are welcome to attend. 

NOT a Member of the Board 
Information Coordinator: Gary Willey 
(Web Site, Newsletter & REBELS Alerts) 
(402) 610-1414 
gary@garywilley.com  

mailto:brian.nystrom@yahoo.com
mailto:mroatsz-28@hotmail.com
mailto:lo25307@windstream.net
mailto:sfanderson@neb.rr.com
mailto:jlmcneilco@gmail.com
mailto:johnny_nunn@yahoo.com
mailto:gary@garywilley.com
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TREASURERS REPORT 

Detailed accounting information is only presented at General and Executive Board Meetings.  
Income: Santa letters, Newsletter Advertising, 24 Membership Renewals  
Expenses: Web Hosting and Email for the year 
 
Happy New Year. Hope everyone is doing well... 

Steve Anderson, Treasurer 
REBELS Auto Club  

REBELS “SAVE THOSE TABS” 

Be sure and save your “Pop Top Tabs” for the Ronald McDonald House to 
give as a donation from the REBELS Auto Club.  

Help support the Ronald McDonald House of Lincoln by collecting those little 
tabs you pull to open soda, soup or other aluminum cans.  

IF YOU ARE GOING TO DRINK POP AND/OR ADULT 
BEVERGES ANYWAY ... WHY NOT SAVE THOSE PULL TABS 

FOR A GOOD CAUSE? 

Bring your Tabs to the next meeting, and give to Margaret or Lydell Otley.    

VICE PRESIDENT REPORT 

January Executive Board Meeting will be January 12
th
 at 7:00 PM, via zoom.  

January General Meeting will be January 27
th
 at 7:30 PM, also online. General Meeting will allow 

30 minutes beginning at 7pm to get everyone on line…. 

 
Lydell Otley, Vice President 
REBELS Auto Club 

.PRESIDENTS GARAGE 

Good Day REBELS! 

Hope everyone enjoyed the Holidays! I am looking forward to the New Year. 

Would like to thank the Rebel Members who helped in deciding the charities that would 
receive Christmas donations. 

Excited to see SCC scholarships are available again this year. I know/remember when I 
was learning to be a mechanic growing up and then going to school to become a certified 
mechanic I appreciated the help from people in the field mentoring & loaning tools to me. It 
was some time until I fully paid off my student loans after I graduated (at least a decade).  

Can’t wait to get together this year for car shows and events. I didn’t get enough of a car fix 
last year due our COVID 19 issues/busy schedules.  

Going forward due to the new way of living caused by COVID-19, we may have to look to new and alternative ideas for 
our club’s income. Maybe sell REBELS Auto Club items on the internet such as T shirts, Jackets, Key chains, Stickers, 
Patches, License plate with REBELS Auto Club on it, Coffee Mugs, etc. Just like the Hot Rod Shops/TV show people 
do. 

Thank you everyone for giving me the opportunity to be President of one the best Hot Rod Auto Clubs around. 

See ya at the next internet meeting. 

Brian Nystrom, President  
REBELS Auto Club 



 3 

 

SECRETARY REPORT (REBELS MEETING MINUTES) 

December 16, 2020 Executive Meeting (via computer) The meeting was called to order at 7:35pm by 
President Tom Dingwell 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if everyone had received the newsletter and if 
there were any additions or corrections to the previous months minutes.  There were none and a 
motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Secretary’s report and the minutes. 

Vice President Lydell Otley gave his report.  He said the January Executive Board meeting will be 
January 12

th
 via zoom. The General Meeting will be January 27

th
 also online. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the Vice President’s report. 

Coordinator Jim McNeil gave his report. Jim reported that the Center for People In Need would like for our donation 
to come to them by Master Card or Visa instead of a check. Steve Anderson said he will call them. Jim also reported 
that there were 5 applications for scholarships and all 5 met the criteria for scholarships. The new semester doesn’t 
start until January 12th. Jim also reported that there were 232 Santa letters. The volunteers for Santa letters are Bobbi, 
Sheryl John, Mary Jane and possibly Carol Danielson. 

Jim said Gena and Nancy Phillips granddaughter was very appreciative to the cars that drove by on her birthday. A 
motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Coordinator’s report.  

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report. He reported the only income for the month was from interest. Expenses 
include donations to the Food Bank, donation to the VA, donation to the Center for People In Need. Also car council 
fees, newsletter expenses August through November. Office supplies, payment for the post office box and postage. A 
motion was made, seconded and approved.  

New business: Jim said we are paid $2 for each Santa letter, we pay for stationary, envelopes and postage. Tom 
Dingwell reported that we have a new honorary member, Ann Anderson. She and her husband were Original Rebels 
Car Club Members. Tom said he would get the phone number to her so she can call in for future meetings. 

Secretary Margaret Otley reported election results. Our new president is Brian Nystrom, Steve Anderson will 
continue as treasurer and Doug Weber will continue as Member At Large. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 
REBELS Auto Club 

 

COORDINATOR REPORT  

Here is what’s happening, to begin the new year: 

THANKS to the Santa letter Volunteers that sent out 232 Santa Letters - Bobbi, Sheryl, John, Mary 
Jane and Carol. 

Gena and Nancy Phillips granddaughter were very appreciative to 40+ cars that drove by on her 
birthday. I’ll have pictures for you later on a REBELS Alert. Thanks to all that participated! 

Jim McNeil, Event Coordinator 

REBELS Auto Club  

REBELS OBSERVATIONS OF THE MONTH 

• Whether a man winds up with a nest egg, or a goose egg, depends a lot on the kind of chick he marries!  

• I have finally decided on my New Year's Resolution. Beginning in March I’m going to stop procrastinating.  

• I used to be halfback for the Huskers. You gave me your ticket at the gate and I gave you half back.  

• As you know, I never repeat gossip – so please listen carefully the first time.  

• My love life is like a fairy tale. Grimm... 

• I finally met the woman that said the six words I waited all my life to hear: “My dad owns a liquor store!”  
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REBELS ‘PICTURES OF THE MONTH’ 
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2021 REBELS ADVERTISERS - GOOD FOLKS - SHOP THEM!   

 

(Click On a Business Card to Learn More) 

  
 

https://www.parkway66lincoln.com/
http://collegeviewauto.com/templates/7/Main7.aspx
http://cindyweiss.woodsbros.com/
http://www.jhlincoln.com/
http://barnanew.com/
https://www.google.com/search?q=mj4+quilts+lincoln,+ne&tbm=isch&tbo=u&source=univ&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiw0-Wk3d_aAhWOwFkKHbVaD5MQsAQIqwE&biw=1093&bih=540
http://www.garywilley.com/
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REBELS AUTO CLUB 

PO BOX 21996 
LINCOLN, NE  68542 

Your REBELS Auto Club 
Newsletter! 

 

Place  

Stamp  

Here 

Fold Here 


